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To whom it may concern,
 
I, an Oregon resident, would like to provide testimony that this proposed bill should be dismissed
and not considered.  Oregonians have enough gun control laws, at both the state and federal level,
already.  Please, instead focus on enforcing the current laws.  Please then focus on regulating guns
obtained by felons and other criminals.  Any new laws will only effect law abiding citizens, as
criminals reject the current laws and obtain firearms,knives, etc. outside of conventional means. 
 
Our elected officials should spend their time focused on more important issues such as
homelessness, the drug epidemic in our state, mental health issues, enforcing the current laws in
place, reducing costs to our state, reducing taxes to make more income available to the average
citizen and cleaning up our beautiful state.
 
Respectfully,
Darren Davidson
Medford
Darrentam1@charter.net
541-778-2887
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